
 
Welcome back to all our PBS staff, students and families after a well-deserved 
Christmas break. It is our hope all members of our school community and extended 
community were able to relax, rejuvenate and enjoy time together this holiday 
season. 
 
We would like to extend a huge ‘thank you’ to all families who supported our 
fundraisers prior to the break. Students collected money donations, Christmas 
Hamper items, food bank goods, toiletries, as well as Koats for Kids. The kind 
generosity of our staff, students and families is amazing.  
 
With our extended break until January 10th, families are once again reminded of the 
importance of ensuring students stay home if they are displaying any illness 
symptoms. This monitoring and distancing practice has served us well over the past 
months and we will continue to be diligent with COVID-19 safety measures and 
protocols.  
 
The start of school, after a significant break, provides an opportunity to re-establish 
a focus on learning. Teachers will be working diligently to get students back into 
classroom routines, as well as reviewing expectations, and working with students to 
set goals for the remainder of the school year.   It is always a pleasure to see the 
learning taking place in our PBS classrooms! 
 
January is the start of the new calendar year and it is also the time when the PBS 
administrative team begins planning for the next academic year. It is our hope to 
continue many of the great things happening in our school, while also looking at ways 
in which we can improve and work to support students academically, socially, and 
emotionally. 
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ADMINISTRATOR’S MESSAGE — Mrs. Rawluk, Assistant Principal 

Wanting to stay connected 
to Percy Baxter?  Look for 
updates and school info on  
percybaxter.ca  
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STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT…….. 

BECCA THOMPSON 

JULIAN SALAZAR 
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PERCY BAXTER  SCHOOL WOULD LIKE 
TO THANK THE STUDENTS AND THEIR 
FAMILIES FOR THEIR VERY GENEROUS 
DONATIONS TO THE WHITECOURT 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER AND THE 
WHITECOURT FOOD BANK.   



 

The Community Lunch Box Society (The CLB) provides emergency 
breakfast and lunches to our school every week.  

 The CLB is NOT government funded – The income sources 
include fundraising events, bottle revenue, federal and municipal 
grants, and both corporate and personal donations 

 The program is 100% inclusive  

 The Society’s Board of Directors is 100% volunteer driven 
  
For more information: 
Call: 780-778-8252 or  
Email: admin@communitylunchbox.ca  

How can I help? 
 You are able to give a donation through Percy Baxter 

School Cash online 
 

THANK YOU TO UR FAMILIES WHO HAVE DONATED           
TO THE COMMUNITY LUNCH BOX. 

WE HAVE RAISED $540.00 



January 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 
 

5 6 7 8 

9 10 
FIRST DAY 
BACK TO 
SCHOOL 

11 12 

SCHOOL 
COUNCIL 
MEETING 
7pm 

13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31 
PD DAY 
NO SCHOOL 

     




